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 FOR GENERAL RELEASE 
 
 

Action Required of Council: 
To receive the item referred from the Policy & Resources Committee for approval: 
 

Recommendation: 
 

 
1. That the crime reduction and safety priorities included within the updated 

Community Safety, Crime Reduction and Drugs Strategy 2011 – 2014 be noted 
and recommended to council for approval; and  

    
2. That the summary of some of the new work included within the Strategy together 

with action being taken to improve value for money be noted. 
 
 

 
 

POLICY & RESOURCES COMMITTEE 
 

4.00 pm 24 January 2013 
COUNCIL CHAMBER, HOVE TOWN HALL 

 
DRAFT MINUTES 

 
 

Present:  Councillor J Kitcat (Chair) Councillors Littman (Deputy Chair), G Theobald 
(Opposition Spokesperson), Hamilton, Mitchell (Opposition Spokesperson), 
A Norman, Peltzer Dunn, Shanks, Wakefield and West. 

 
 
 

 
PART ONE 
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L 

 
 

POLICY & RESOURCES  24 JANUARY 2013 

 
 

114 COMMUNITY SAFETY, CRIME REDUCTION AND DRUGS STRATEGY 2011-2014 
 
114.1 The Director of Public Health introduced the report which detailed the Community 

Safety, Crime Reduction and Drugs Strategy for 2011 – 2014, and set out the priorities 
and work programme for delivery by the Community Safety Partnership.  He stated that 
the Community Safety delivery team were working closely with Police to deliver the 
priorities and noted that work was in hand to refresh the strategy and take account of 
the findings of the Drugs Commission which was due to report in March. 

 
114.2 The Chair welcomed the report and noted that he had already held discussions with the 

recently appointed Police & Crime Commissioner to ensure that they were aware of the 
good work taking place in the city. 

 
114.3 Councillor G. Theobald welcomed the strategy and stated that he fully supported the 

work of the team and the priorities that had been indentified.  He also welcomed the 
intention to work with the Police & Crime Commissioner and asked if further information 
could be provided in regard to the piloting of the community trigger referred to on page 
151 and budget in relation to the prevention of extremism. 

 
114.4 Councillor Mitchell welcomed the report and asked for further information in regard to 

the opportunities and risks associated with the council taking responsibility for 18-year 
olds and working with repeat offenders. 

 
114.5 The Director of Public Health stated that he would be happy to provide additional 

information to the Members following the meeting. 
 
114.6 The Chair noted the comments and put the recommendations to the vote. 
 
114.7  RESOLVED TO RECOMMEND:  
 

(1) That the crime reduction and safety priorities included within the updated 
Community Safety, Crime Reduction and Drugs Strategy 2011 – 2014 be noted 
and recommended to council for approval; and  

    
(2) That the summary of some of the new work included within the Strategy together 

with action being taken to improve value for money be noted. 
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